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Dear Chris,
 
On Friday, February 24, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a new course proposal for History 2680 (with GE Historical Study and GE Diversity-Global
Studies).
 
The Panel unanimously approved the course with two comments:

·         Clarify the grading scale for the course. The grading scale lists an A as a 92 and
above and an A- as an 89-92. A B is an 82-86 and a B- is a 79-82. C is 72-76 and
C- is 69-72. If a student receives a 92, 82, or 72, their letter grade will be unclear.

·         The NELC cross-listing (NELC 2680) should be made an exclusion on
curriculum.osu.edu. I will make that change for you before advancing the course.

 
I am sure the department knows the standard GE assessment reminder. However, in case you decide
the notify the faculty member by forwarding the present e-mail, here it is again:
The GE assessment plan will need to be implemented from the very first offering of the course and
GE data gathered. After the second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel of the ASC
Curriculum Committee will ask the department to submit an initial report summarizing GE
assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format of sections I and II of the
Assessment Report Requirement in Appendix 9 of the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Operations
Manual [p. 121]
 https://asccas.osu.edu/sites/asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf ). The
report will need to be written in conjunction with the equivalent NELC course. The Assessment Panel
and/or our office can help the department with any aspect of the GE assessment requirement. We
will also make sure to contact the department before the course is offered and provide any
assistance that may be needed with assessment.
 
History 2680 will now continue through the approval process.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Janice Aski, Chair of
the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel, or me.

 
My best,
Bernadette
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